
THE ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD  
WANTS TO HEAR FROM YOU

WANT TO MAKE A PRESENTATION AT THE MEETING?
If you would like to make a 5-minute presentation at the meeting,  
contact us at BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca or call 416-440-7605  
Our file number for this case is EB-2016-0061.

View Canadian Niagara Power Inc./Eastern Ontario Power’s full application at 
OntarioEnergyBoard.ca/Notice. 

Canadian Niagara Power Inc./Eastern Ontario 
Power has applied to change its electricity 

distribution rates. This application may impact 
your bill for the next 5 years, starting 

January 1, 2017. 

Tuesday, September 13, 2016
6:30 p.m to 8:30 p.m. (Doors open at 6 p.m.)  
Vale Health and Wellness Centre,  
Golden Puck Room, 550 Elizabeth St.,  
Port Colborne, Ontario

W H E N  A N D  W H E R E

THE ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD (OEB) IS HOSTING THIS PUBLIC 

MEETING IN YOUR COMMUNITY TO HELP YOU:

•	 Learn more about Canadian Niagara Power Inc./Eastern Ontario Power’s  
costs and rate application

•	 Find out how you can get involved in the OEB’s process
•	 Provide your comments to the OEB about  

Canadian Niagara Power Inc./Eastern Ontario Power’s application 

HAVE A SAY AT THE  

ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD’S 

COMMUNITY MEETING

For Fort Erie and Port Colborne Customers 

Wednesday, September 14, 2016
6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. (Doors open at 6 p.m.)  
Royal Canadian Legion Branch 92,  
55 King St. E., Gananoque, Ontario

For Gananoque Customers

(refreshments will be served)


